VIEW & ORDER PHOTOS FROM

You'’ll receive an email when your images
are ready to view online. Or, you can search
for your gallery at vipis.com shortly after
photos are taken. 3

If you need further assistance, contact us - I

atsupport@vipis.com visual image photography



www.vipis.com
mailto:support@vipis.com

School Portrait day will be held on September 12,
2022. Afterwards, you’ll be able to select your
iImage for your yearbook (please remember to do so
before it's selected for you), and all orders will be
delivered to your home.






